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Top DEP Stories 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Update: Broken pipe in Snyder County dumped waste into waterways 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/update-broken-pipe-in-snyder-county-dumped-waste-
into-waterways/article_dc630df2-790a-11ef-a932-9f4feb09987b.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: UPDATE: Sewer pipe replacement scheduled, additional spill possible 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/update-sewer-pipe-replacement-scheduled-additional-spill-
possible/article_e07a452a-7a7e-11ef-acf4-431b4202b1e1.html 
 
WNEP: Snyder County sewage line rupture contaminates portion of Susquehanna River 
https://www.wnep.com/article/news/local/snyder-county/susquehanna-river-sewage-contamination-
pennsylvania/521-c3ba03a2-f964-43a5-8420-50aeaa3a0c25 
 
PennLive: DEP advises public to avoid section of the Susquehanna River in Central PA 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2024/09/dep-advises-public-to-avoid-section-of-the-susquehanna-
river-in-central-pa.html 
 
PA Environment Digest: DEP Responds To Ongoing Sewage Pipeline Rupture In Snyder County Impacting 
Penns Creek, Susquehanna River 
https://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2024/09/dep-responds-to-ongoing-sewage-pipeline.html 
 
Middle Susquehanna Riverkeeper Blog: Selinsgrove-area sewage line update: Temporary fix in place, 
pipe to arrive Sept. 23 for long-term repair 
https://www.middlesusquehannariverkeeper.org/blog/selinsgrove-area-sewage-line-update-temporary-
fix-in-place-pipe-to-arrive-sept-23-for-long-term-repair 
 
CBS 21: Temporary sleeve installed to keep sewage from leaking into Susquehanna River: DEP 
https://local21news.com/news/local/temporary-sleeve-installed-to-keep-sewage-from-leaking-into-
susquehanna-river-dep# 
 
Shamokin News-Item: DEP: Ruptured sewer line releasing sewage into Penns Creek 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/dep-ruptured-sewer-line-releasing-sewage-into-penns-
creek/article_c51bd908-79b9-11ef-b2e8-fb4e3955b4c6.html 
 
 
Mentions 
 
Meadville Tribune: Area citizens group to continue court fight against landfill 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/area-citizens-group-to-continue-court-fight-against-
landfill/article_ad7b0db1-01bd-5a61-a313-21c8f52dabb5.html 
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Times Observer: Our opinion: Senator correct on stream cleaning 
https://www.timesobserver.com/opinion/our-opinion/2024/09/our-opinion-senator-correct-on-stream-
cleaning/ 
 
Philly Voice: DEP is still detecting high levels of a carcinogen on Bartram's Garden trail 
https://www.phillyvoice.com/bartrams-garden-trail-contamination-chromium-levels/ 
 
Daily American: Somerset Lake to be temporarily lowered 18 inches, here's why 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/sports/outdoors/2024/09/23/why-did-they-lower-somerset-
lake-in-somerset-county-fish-and-boat-commission-fishing-boating-kayak/75346750007/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Should the federal government support a massive recycling plant in Erie that will make 
plastics for steelmaking? 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/erie-pennsylvania-plastic-recycling-steelmaking-department-of-energy-
loan/ 
 
Standard Speaker: Company withdraws application for trash transfer station in Hazleton 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/company-withdraws-application-for-trash-transfer-station-in-
hazleton/article_fe6a11de-7504-11ef-8404-fba61a8e2b89.html 
 
FOX56: Pennsylvania DEP to fill creek bed in Luzerne County after new opening 
https://fox56.com/news/local/pennsylvania-dep-to-fill-creek-bed-in-luzerne-county-after-new-opening# 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
The Guardian: Swing states in US election are biggest winners in Democrats’ landmark climate bill 
https://www.theguardian.com/us-news/2024/sep/24/biden-harris-inflation-reduction-act-swing-states-
election 
 
PublicSource: Advocates say climate plan must consider those most at risk in a warmer, wetter 
Allegheny County 
https://www.publicsource.org/allegheny-county-climate-action-plan-public-hearing-council/ 
 
PublicSource: Contenders in Pennsylvania Senate race shy from risky climate, energy stances while 
courting voters 
https://www.publicsource.org/pa-pennsylvania-senate-race-election-robinson-ruscitto-climate-
environment-energy/ 
 
KDKA: Western Pennsylvania's congressmembers at odds with public on how to handle climate crisis 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/climate-change-environment-pittsburgh-politics/ 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Lancaster Online: Safe Harbor Hydroelectric Plant to hold family fishing derby 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/safe-harbor-hydroelectric-plant-to-hold-family-fishing-
derby/article_78296c54-79d8-11ef-8017-579fd1d5d165.html 
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Daily American: These Somerset area places named among nation's 10 Best for fall activities 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/local/2024/09/23/10best-voters-choose-somerset-county-
region-among-top-10-fall-places/75276112007/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Sharpsburg to receive $25M federal grant to connect to its riverfront 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2024/06/24/sharpsburg-federal-funding-allegheny-
shoreline-development-biden/stories/202406240062 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Conservation district reminds farmers about cover crops 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/conservation-district-reminds-farmers-about-cover-
crops/article_7ea58d86-79f8-11ef-b9ff-fbeddc3db705.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Bower dam deflation to begin second week of October 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/bower-dam-deflation-to-begin-second-week-of-
october/article_a33a9286-778c-11ef-b2bd-9bbacf20e56e.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Conservation efforts on farm lauded (LTE) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/conservation-efforts/article_5439dccc-7742-11ef-9f37-
efe65795dac4.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: A look at how we can help birds throughout seasons 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2024/09/a-look-at-how-we-can-help-birds-throughout-
seasons/ 
 
 
Drought 
 
KDKA: Drought and shifting weather patterns affect the pawpaw, North America's largest native fruit 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/ohio-drought-weather-the-pawpaw/ 
 
 
Energy 
 
Erie Times: Developer offers to reduce size of proposed solar farm in Venango Township 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/local/2024/09/24/solar-farm-development-erie-county-lawsuit-
proposal-wilson-venango-township/75348951007/ 
 
Bradford Era: Three Mile Island powering back up 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/three-mile-island-powering-back-up/article_d9bbfc5e-79c2-11ef-
a411-2b0913af3fb1.html 
 
WICU-TV: Venango Township Special Meeting on Wilson Solar Project 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/51489993/venango-township-special-meeting-on-wilson-solar-
project 
 
Lancaster Online: Ramboland to be a Lancaster city green energy, accessibility showcase 
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https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/ramboland-to-be-a-lancaster-city-green-energy-accessibility-
showcase/article_12195e36-79da-11ef-8cc8-5b8dc31ec7da.html 
 
WGAL: The PA Turnpike is going green 
https://www.wgal.com/article/pa-turnpike-solar-facilities/62338045 
 
WFMZ: Reading moves forward on $18M LED lighting project 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/reading-area/reading-moves-forward-on-18m-led-lighting-
project/article_d3e3a578-7a14-11ef-b9d5-2fd87650fbac.html 
 
Utility Dive: PJM rejects call to include RMR plants in capacity auctions to lower prices 
https://www.utilitydive.com/news/pjm-reliability-must-run-rmr-plants-capacity-auctions-talen/727727/ 
 
Bloomberg: Constellation CEO Says US Should Copy China to Meet AI Power Use 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2024-09-23/constellation-ceo-sees-ai-as-critical-to-us-
national-security 
 
Utility Dive: A fast-track PJM interconnection review could speed Three Mile Island restart: Constellation 
CFO 
https://www.utilitydive.com/news/fast-track-pjm-interconnection-review-three-mile-island-
constellation-microsoft-ppa/727736/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Trump threatens 200% tariffs on John Deere, promises to cut energy bills in half during 
Western Pa. stops 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/election-2024/2024/09/23/trump-threatens-tariffs-john-deere-
energy-bills-groceries-china-western-pa/stories/202409230096 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Transit Talk: Please pay for my e-bike 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/news/e-bike-incentives-would-make-it-more-appealing-for-
pittsburghers-to-ditch-their-cars-26717628 
 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Tribune-Review: Remediated industrial property in Springdale Township could make way for new 
municipal complex, educational opportunities 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/remediated-industrial-property-in-springdale-township-
could-make-way-for-new-municipal-complex-educational-opportunities/ 
 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Tribune-Review: Natural gas sensor alert leads to brief evacuation at New Stanton vo-tech school 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/natural-gas-sensor-alert-leads-to-brief-evacuation-at-new-
stanton-vo-tech-school/ 
 
Bloomberg: US Shale Revolution Has ‘Run Its Course,’ Quantum’s Wil VanLoh Says 
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https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2024-09-23/us-shale-revolution-has-run-its-course-
quantum-s-vanloh-says 
 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Bucks County Today: Microsoft Deal Could Bring Three Mile Island Reactor Back Online 
https://bucksco.today/2024/09/three-mile-island-reactor-startup/ 
 
 
Vector Management 
 
Bucks County Today: Thanks to Stompings, Birds, Wasps, and Exhausted Food Sources, Philadelphia Sees 
Fewer Spotted Lanternflies 
https://bucksco.today/2024/09/crunch-time-dwindling-lanternflies/ 
 
 
Waste 
 
Lancaster Farming: Mortality Composting: A Cost-Effective Solution for Livestock Disposal on Farms 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/conservation/mortality-composting-a-cost-effective-
solution-for-livestock-disposal-on-farms/article_1fb7c8da-75dd-11ef-985c-9306e6045904.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Ebensburg amends trash ordinance 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2024/09/ebensburg-amends-trash-ordinance/ 
 
Inquirer: Philly has a new program for trash collection of large items 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/philadelphia/philadelphia-residential-bulk-collection-program-
20240923.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Curbside recycling pickup scheduled in Sunbury 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/curbside-recycling-pickup-scheduled-in-sunbury/article_24accad6-
7775-11ef-a3fd-07ccbcfa8ff8.html 
 
 
Water 
 
Erie Times: Find the Lake Erie water levels for August and September 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/local/2024/09/24/lake-erie-water-levels-corps-of-engineers-
predictions-fall-2024/75310855007/ 
 
Pennlive: Following release of sewage, public advised to avoid section of Susquehanna River 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2024/09/dep-advises-public-to-avoid-section-of-the-susquehanna-
river-in-central-pa.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Bellwood dam renovations project nears completion 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2024/09/bellwood-dam-renovation-project-nears-
completion/ 
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https://www.pennlive.com/news/2024/09/dep-advises-public-to-avoid-section-of-the-susquehanna-river-in-central-pa.html
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The Center Square: Pennsylvania's lead pipe problem one of the worst in the nation 
https://www.thecentersquare.com/pennsylvania/article_61be7ea4-79d4-11ef-9b50-4fe8cb670587.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Windber approves line of credit for early sewer project costs 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/windber-approves-line-of-credit-for-early-sewer-project-
costs/article_2fdbc566-76b1-11ef-b3a6-bfb20d3be058.html 
 
KDKA: Springdale Township, Duquesne Light unveil new wetland near site of former power plant 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/springdale-township-duquesne-light-new-wetland-
cheswick-power-plant/ 
 
LehighValleyLive: New York City, federal and regional partners renew study of broader uses for Lehigh 
River dam 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/outdoors/2024/09/new-york-city-federal-and-regional-partners-
renew-study-of-broader-uses-for-lehigh-river-dam.html 
 
Fox56: Disaster Recovery Center open in Union County 
https://fox56.com/news/local/disaster-recovery-center-open-in-union-count 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Significant teamwork unlocked federal flooding aid (Editorial) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/significant-teamwork-unlocked-federal-flooding-
aid/article_f22d1846-7179-11ef-b82b-cbe67cc2c177.html 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Cumberland County borough to transform blighted sinkholes into bird sanctuaries 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2024/09/cumberland-county-borough-moves-to-transform-blighted-
fenced-in-sinkholes-into-bird-sanctuaries.html 
 
WFMZ: Mixed-use, 103-acre Broadcasting Village clears 1st hurdle in Spring 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/reading-area/mixed-use-103-acre-broadcasting-village-
clears-1st-hurdle-in-spring/article_5fa2a818-7a09-11ef-a9f2-cfcf30a7b0bc.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Turnpike plans meeting on alignment plan that would bypass Allegheny tunnel 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/city_of_johnstown/turnpike-plans-meeting-on-alignment-plan-that-
would-bypass-allegheny-tunnel/article_de238c38-7910-11ef-9b64-734030cc1448.html 
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